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ILOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Room 206-B Myers Bldg., 13th Street, Port Area, Manila, Philippines

Telegrams: “LLOYDREG”, Manila 3 e Telephone: 4-54-09

10th February 1967

The Secretary
London

Dear Sir,

S.S. "DENMAN"

Referring to your cable of the 8th instant &
ours of even date, attached is a letter received from
the Agents stating their intentions concerning the
Special Survey of above-named Vessel,

Yours faithfully,
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